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Dear All, 

We have had an amazing time in Topaz this week! 

       

We have introduced the dough disco to our routine this week. It is very good for our writing 

hands and arms. Get the children to show you some moves at home.  

Our new dance this week helps us with crossing the midline.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GkrZBsOlt3k 

The Friends of Alexander Hosea have been very generous in buying us a full set of 

waterproofs which we have started to put to good use with a visit to the woods to make 

some friendship crowns. 

      

Scooters 

Just to let you know that for health and safety scooters must not be ridden 

in the school site by children in school or younger siblings. There is a 

scooter rack near the gate but the children must walk with their scooter 

down the path from the gate. 

Kind regards, 

                       Sally Windmill 
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